
 
                 Date: 18/04/2019 

C 07 (2019-20) 

To, 

Pre-primary and Primary School Parents (Nursery-Grade 7) 

 

Dear Parents: 

Greetings! 

 

Please find listed below important dates: 

 

1. Thursday,18th April-Last Working day for all learners Grades Nursery to Grade 7. 

2. Summer break begins from Friday,19th April ’19 to Saturday,1st June ’19. 

3. School reopens for grades 1-7 on Monday,3rd June 2019 (full day) 

4. School reopens for grades Nursery to Sr KG on Monday,10th June ’19 (full day) 

5. School timings for Grades 1-7: 8.30 am to 3.50 pm 

6. School timings for Grades Nursery to Sr Kg 9.30 am to 1.00 pm 

*Learners to carry all the books to school on first day of school and also submit their Summer packs to the class teachers. 

 

* Early-years’ time schedule has been revised from June ’19 Keeping the bus routes and learner’s convenience 

in consideration. 

 

*We will be sharing revised bus schedule to all the parents well in advance before school reopens. We thank each 

one of you to co-operate with us during dry runs. 

 

*Please note: School Office timing in the Month of May’19 will be 9.00 am to 2.00 pm on Weekdays. 

Monsoon Policy: 

 

All students are requested to send one extra pair of labelled clothing (uniform/coloured clothes) with necessary 

accessories, undergarments, a pair of Bata flip-flops (or any other spare pair available at home), a pair of socks and a 

small hand towel in a transparent, labelled, zip lock bag which will be submitted to your child’s respective Class 

Teachers on the first day of school. These clothes will be kept in school at all times. In case the extra set of clothes gets 

dirty, they will be sent home with the student the same day. You are requested to replace them with a fresh set of clothes 

the very next day. This extra set of clothes will remain in school throughout the rest of the year as well. 

During the monsoon, we request that children be dropped to the bus-stop/school protected by umbrellas. 

We request your cooperation as changing out of raincoats and drying of the same is a challenge in school. 

However, do feel free to put a raincoat into your child’s bag if you wish him/her to wear one at dispersal time. Children 

will be helped to get into their rain attire while going home. 

During the monsoons, students are permitted to wear waterproof sandals/slippers, or shoes without socks to school, 

especially if they are walk-in children. However, once in school, they are expected to change into school shoes and 

socks. Do use your discretion for the same. If your child is boarding a bus or carpool at your building, this may not be 

necessary and they can wear school shoes and socks at home itself. 

 

Thank you 

SVM Management. 


